
Happy New Year 2021
Volunteer Opportunity
This year we have many opportunities for those interested in helping others.  
Compassionate Warriors, Inc., has partnered with New Dawn Outreach and McKnight 
Family Ministries-The Cafe Fellowship located at 350 E Adams Street in Downtown, 
Jacksonville.  Having done much work with them in the past we are committed to do our 
part in helping the homeless.  The first Saturday of every month starting February 6th at 
10:00 we will meet at New Dawn. If you would like to volunteer and be a part in this 
please contact me at tinagray@cwoj.net or sign up as a volunteer on our website.

Candlelight Vigil to  Honor Denetri Mixson on January 21, 2021
                            Please come and join us in front of  Rent A Wheel on the corner of
                            Southside and Atlantic Blvd, 9030 Atlantic Blvd, Jacksonville, FL
                            32211 at 6:00 pm for a candlelight vigil to honor the life of Denetri
                            Mixson and wish him a Heavenly Birthday.  Denetri was shot and
                            killed June 8, 2020.  There have been no arrests in his case.  
                            Anybody with information is encouraged to break the silence
                            and call Crime Stoppers at  1-866-845-TIPS.

Support Group
Our support group for those who have lost a
loved one to homicide will be starting on Thursday             
February 4, 2021.  This group will be held every 
Thursday from 6pm-8pm at 350 E Adams Street in 
the New Dawn Outreach building.  This group
is open to adults only.  We can supply you with a 
referral if you have a child needing services.   

                       
 Welcome Aboard Our New Volunteers

Cecilia Reynolds Kristen Warren
Monique Graham Ralaunda Bbray
Jacqueline Balke Rhonda Kelly
Nellie Lawson Adkins Amanda Murray
Tracey Lizzmore Janie Koch

Thank You!
We would like to thank LAMA- Latin   
American Motorcycle Association of
Jacksonville for coming out to support 
us during our 2nd annual candlelight 
vigil. They donated over 300 stuffed 
animals to our toy drive.  We will be
distributing these this month to kids in
foster care with Daniel Memorial and to
the Jacksonville Sheriffs Office as well 
as Atlantic Beach Police Department.  We are blessed to know such awesome individuals who
care about our community. We look forward to the upcoming bike ride with them!
        

Announcements
     

Street Friend 
Volunteers needed 

Support Volunteers
Needed 

Our Support Group starts
February 4th 

* If you are interested in
any of these opportunities

please sign up on our
website at www.cwoj.net

If there is anything you
would like added to the
newsletter please send

the information to
tinagray@cwoj.net 

mailto:tinagray@cwoj.net

